

September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Student Bursary Fund

I would like to draw your attention to the Student Bursary Fund. Eligibility is assessed on household income and support may be available to assist with access to IT, assisting with transport to and from college, and costs associated with college materials etc.

More information can be found on the college website https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/supporting-you-financially/

Parental Privacy Notice

New Collaborative Learning Trust processes parent/carer data for the purposes of protecting the vital interests of our students. For more information about how we use your data, please see our Parent/Carer Privacy Notice on our website: https://nclt.ac.uk/policy-documents/

Yours sincerely

63

Brendon Fletcher Principal